SANDLER FAMILY

January 28, 2017

Dear Keith,

It is difficult to even put into words the gratitude we feel towards you
and your incredible staff of professionals. We never imagined my
mom’s idea of creating a movie of her life would have become this
incredible documentary of her life. Thank goodness she was able to see
into the future and know that we needed her wisdom on video.

Keith, when mommy suffered the ruptured brain aneurysm on February
20,2016 -1 think I called you on February 21 and told you to not
complete the movie. Against all odds of her not surviving, we all had a
feeling that this lady was not finished with life yet. You started to send
us clips of what you had filmed of her and those clips gave us hope to
keep going. During her 40 days in a coma we watched those clips of her
and even played them for her, as she lay in bed- completely
unresponsive. That was a true blessing to us and we thank you for
doing that for us.

This movie is a testament to our moms love for life, determination, zest,
wisdom, courage, and love for her family. You and your crew took the
time to get to know my mom and the entire family. This is a video that
will be watched for many generations to come. You captured the
essence of our mom and we cannot thank you enough for this gift that
we will all treasure forever.

Love,

Robin & Gary, Amy & David, Andrea & Larry and Harvey the treasurer



